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Details of your comment

Please provide additional information and supporting documentation as attachments. 

PRINTRESET FORM

For further information visit elections.nsw.gov.au/redistribution


	Statement 4: As a resident of Tea Gardens, I feel the proposed changes to the electoral boundaries of Port Stephens will unfairly impact my area. 

Tea Gardens and Hawks Nest are very closely tied to the Port Stephens region which includes Nelson Bay, through to Raymond Terrace and the surrounding suburbs.  Currently, funding decisions for the area take in the needs of us all as a tourist destination and residential coastal living. To divide our town from this electorate and place us in a more rural regional electorate, such as the proposed Gloucester Electorate, could see our needs overlooked. Tourism between our towns in this current electorate plays a big part in the local economy. We need this link to remain and keep us strong.

I hope you consider my points.

Regards
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